
 

11th January 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
15th January 2024 
 
Chatsworth - LKS2 trip to Creswell Crags 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are really pleased to be able to take our lower key stage 2 children on a trip to 
Creswell Crags on Friday 9th February. 
 
The trip will enable the children to gain a richer understanding of our focus book ‘Stone 
Age Boy’ in English. It will also support their previous learning on the Stone Age topic 
from earlier in the year. 
 
While at Creswell, the children will take part in a variety of activities and workshops 
based around ‘Cavemen and creatures’. The children will learn survival skills that would 
have been required in the Stone Age, engage in a Stone Age safari and then listen to a 
Stone Age cave story.  
 
Children should arrive at school promptly for registration at 8.30am as we will be leaving 

at 8.40am. Children will need to be in full school uniform and should bring a packed 

lunch, water bottle and a healthy snack- fruit is best (no glass bottles or nuts please). 

Please ensure your child is appropriately dressed for the weather, it may be cold and 

wet. We will arrive back to school for children to be collected at the normal time. 

 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £25.50 towards the cost of the trip. Please 
log on to parent pay to give consent and make payment by 1st February 24.  Although 
this is a voluntary contribution the trip may not go ahead if payments are not received.  
We will not be able to take children who do not have parental consent.    
 
Any questions please do not hesitate to contact school.  
 
Will Tomlinson and Leanne Holmes 

 

LKS2 teachers 

Bakewell Methodist Junior School 
Stoney Close 
Bakewell  
DE45 1FR 
 
www.bakewell-jun.derbyshire.sch.uk 
 01629 812389 
info@bakewell-jun.derbyshire.sch.uk 
 
Headteacher, Mrs Sarah Owens 
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